
#34 Roland J. Groome RCACS
Dismissal Notes for Monday, October 15th, 2018
Phone: (306) 757 - 5266
Email: officers@34rcac.ca
Website: https://34aircadets.ca

#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

 

Phone: – 306-757-5266 (leave a message)

 

E-mail: 34aircadets@gmail.com                                                               Website: 34aircadets.ca

 

Upcoming Events:   

Fitness Testing will be held on Oct 22. Please wear sports gear.  NO UNIFORMS!!!!!!!!! 

  

Ground School continues on Sunday evenings from 1800 to 2100 for those who are planning to 
apply for a Power or Gliding scholarship in the summer.

 

 

Band practice will continue to be on Sunday at 1900 to 2100. All are welcome, please bring a pencil 
and your instrument. 

 

 

Biathlon running practice continues on Tuesday and Thursday at 1800. Meet OCdt McGill-Yates in 
front of the Legislative Building BEFORE 1800. Anyone interested in trying out for the Biathlon 
Team is welcome to come to these practices.

 

1.  

Poppy Day will be Saturday 27 Oct 18, more details to follow.

 

1.  

tel:(306) 757 - 5266
mailto:officers@34rcac.ca
https://34aircadets.ca
mailto:34aircadets@gmail.com
mailto:34aircadets@gmail.com


*** Please NOTE****Gliding has been rescheduled for 28 Oct. There is a permission slip on the 
website. You need to submit a new form for this new date.

 

1.  

Halloween Party with Sea Cadets on 29 Oct. Wear costumes. NO UNIFORMS

 

 

Level Five Cadets- Lesson plans can be found on the website and on the cadet portal. If you can’t 
find them send an e-mail to the address above and 2Lt Davidson will contact you.

 

 

From the Parent Committee: See below for some notes from them:

All Chocolate money is due to Judy Mackie ASAP

 

Octer 29th the In Good Taste order forms will be coming home.  There will be a two week turn around on 
this fundraiser and we are asking for you to plan ahead, reach out to people you know to let them know 
this is coming.  If this is not the fundraiser that floats your boat, no worries!  

 

November 5th will be the next Parents meeting.  We are dedicating this meeting time to a social for 
parents.  Spend some time chatting and getting to know some other parents.  We will be stuffing 
envelopes for the Grey Cup Pool tickets as the activity for the evening.  We had lots of laughs last year 
and are determined not to mess up the envelopes this year.  Come and help out if you can.  

 

Needs of the parents Committee: 

We have several positions that are vacant or will be vacant In June 2019.  This is the best time to 
volunteer while you still have someone in the position to mentor with.  We desperately need two people to 
volunteer for the Treasurer positions (We have two in the position at all times so that it’s only half the 
effort). If you have administrative experience we have a couple of positions on the executive that require 
some help.  For questions about these positions, please text Bob Parker and he will refer you to the 
correct position.  

 

 



Car Raffle Tickets:

Everything must be sold by 22 Oct, 2018!! This would be such a big help if you could sell a book. 
See Svitlana for information regarding how you can help us out with this. Contact her at 639-571-
3447.

 

 


